
 

 1st November 2021 
 
AWF Member Federations 

Dear President, 
Dear General Secretary, 

Regarding the 2021 AWF Events, there are 2021 Asian Championships and 2021 Asian Youth & Junior 
Championships. However, the IWF planned to organize the IWF World Championships and IWF 
Electoral Congress in December, also the COVID -19 pandemic is still unstable situation in our Asian 
Continent. 

Considering the above events and pandemic, this is difficult to organize both AWF Events in this year, 
so the Executive Board had agreed to cancel the 2021 Asian Championships and 2021 Asian Youth & 
Junior Championships accordingly.  

For your information 

 

 

 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
   
         
 
 
Mrs. Boossaba Yodbangtoey 
AWF General Secretary 
 

 


